18th January 1939,

Dear Sirs,

¥klton-Fyenoord. No. 669.

I am enclosing herewith copies of the plans
of watertight bulkheads on frames 86, 132 and 164,
submitted by the Builders for the above vessel, and with
regard thereto may state that provided the arrangements
be carried out as shewn and amended thereon and to your
satisfaction, they could be approved,

Copies of the plans have been sent to the

Builders direct.

I am, Dear Sirg

Yours faithfully,
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with 3 plans.

The Surveyors,

ROTTERDAM.




